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The SATRA picnic is just a few days away (7/16-7/17).  This year’s picnic is being hosted by 

Thornwood MX.  Camping will be allowed and encouraged.  Ride times for the weekend will 

be Saturday 11-5, Sunday 10-4.  A couple of reminders about the weekend.  The ride and picnic 

is open to all current SATRA members, their immediate family (husband/wife, children), track 

owners, and our sponsoring dealers.  Guests of members will not be allowed to ride.  This is not 

an open or paid practice, be prepared to show your SATRA membership card if asked. 
 

Again this year SATRA is catering the main course of food.  We ask that you please bring a 

small side dish or a dessert to pass.  The picnic which will start Saturday afternoon, around 

5:00pm menu will consist of:  

• Rotisserie Chicken 

• Baked Beans 

• Pasta Salad 

• Tossed salad w/ dressing 

• Baked Ziti 
• Side Dish or Dessert to pass 

• Water & Gatorade 

There will be the normal door prizes donated by our local dealers & sponsors, food, beverages, a 

little bench racing, and a good time for all!!! 

 

We could still use a few people to work the picnic.  If you have not met your work responsibilities 

the picnic is a very easy work day.  Keep in mind working the picnic does not replace your flagging 

duties.  Contact me if you’re interested… 

 

If anybody has any questions please feel free to call or email me directly. 

Bill Staelens 

(315)525-2854 

wstaelens@twcny.rr.com 

 


